
 

 

July 8, 2019 
 
Mr. Rodney Cahill, LEED AP, PE 
Principal 
MME 
224 Walnut Ave Ste B 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060-3836 
 
Dear Rodney, 
 
Congratulations! The Monterey Bay chapter has been selected as a recipient of the Presidential 
Award for Chapter Excellence (PACE)! In recognition of the chapter’s impact on APWA’s 
membership, service to chapter members and advancement of public works, thank you all for what 
your chapter is doing.  
 
The PACE award will be presented to your chapter at the APWA Awards Recognition Ceremony, 
held in conjunction with APWA Public Works Expo (PWX) in Seattle, Washington. The 
ceremony will be on Monday, September 9, at 5:00 p.m. at the Washington State Convention 
Center. To make the necessary preparations, please fill out the participation form, using the link 
below by Monday, July 22, 2019. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LNM235N 
 
We look forward to recognizing your chapter’s contributions in Seattle. If you have any questions 
or need additional information, please contact Rhonda Wilhite, Awards and Chapter Relations 
Associate at 800-848-2792 or by email at rwilhite@apwa.net. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
           David L. Lawry, PE 
           APWA President 
 

 
     Copies:  Debbie Hale, Chapter Delegate 
  Shan Ahmad, Region Director 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LNM235N











































































